Meeting was called to order at 6:30 by Mike, at Western Sizzlen Steakhouse on September 11t
Introductions were made by 29 members and guests.

The 50-50 raffle was one by Brenda a total of $37.
Minutes of the August meeting or read by Mary W and approved as read.

Mary read the treasurers report, as Jane was out of town. The balance was $4516 and a few cents and
the ending balance was $4159.09 the difference being repeater expenses that were incurred and
previously approved. Jerry moved and Bob seconded the approval of the treasurers report.

Old business

Connor gave an update on the repeaters. All of the three repeaters the 97, 39 in the 440 machine are
up and running. They all have a code of 91.5 so set your radios. accordingly there’s still be needs to
be a few tweaks made in the system that's not ongoing project between Conard and Earl.

Jerry reminded everybody about the volcano day special event station coming up on the 23rd and he
needs operators to operate between 10 in the morning and 6 at night so if you could operate for a
couple. of hours that would be great.

Also, under old business it was a reminder of the ham fest over at Leavitt funeral home in Belpre.
That's the 16th of this month between 10 and 3 PM. There's no admittance charge and even the food
is free, so come on over to Belpre.

New business:
Two new members were admitted to the club and approved. The first was Robert (Bob) Meadows
KE8ZAM, welcome Bob and the second was Herbert Hubert (Hubie) Lontz W6HML., Welcome Hubie.

The last item on the agenda was the election of officers for this year or for the upcoming year Blane
WB8IOE Headed headed up the nominating committee and he recommended this slate of officers:
President Larry Dale KFEBNW

Treasury, Jane Hulce NEMOW

Secretary, Mary WHARTON,

Vice President Mike Richards WD8BTI as pass president

Vice president, Conard Richardson WV8JCR

Vice president Earl Hulce KBBHRG

Vice president, Bill Roberts KB8GGV

Vice president Dave, Wright NSNWV

There was a motion made that we accept the officers by unanimous consent if there were no other
nominations from the floor. No nominations being heard, the officers were accepted by unanimous,
acclamation.

After the election of officers Bob made the motion that we adjourn the motion was approved at 6:55.
Minutes taken by Mary Wharton - comments by Jerry Wharton.



